
      
 

“Building a culture of success through Individualised education, care and opportunity by Growing  
lifelong learners”. 

 

22nd October, 2021 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

The Denbigh Alliance Multi Academy Trust has been selected, amongst stiff local and national 

competition, to run a new primary school. This will be the third primary school to be opened in the 

Western Expansion Area of Milton Keynes and will support projected demand for local school places.  

Open from September 2023, the school will start small and eventually cater for up to 630 students 

with the strong Trust ethos of Care Education and Opportunity. As a Trust which is dedicated to the 

communities, families and young people of Milton Keynes (MK), the development will include sports 

facilities with some out of hours community access, plus provision for a 39-place full time equivalent 

pre-school. 

Our new primary school will be one of the primary schools in the area that is a feeder school for 

Watling Academy, the Denbigh Alliance’s newly built secondary school in Barossa Way on the 

Whitehouse development. Watling Academy has a strong STEM (Science Technology, Engineering and 

Maths) focus and the new primary school will align closely with this whilst also having a forest school 

element to the curriculum.  

The suggested name of the new school is Watling Primary School. We would like to work with the local 

community, so if you would like to offer any thoughts or feedback on the proposed name of the school, 

have other advice for us or would like to offer any assistance with the project, please email me at 

ceo@thedenbighalliance.org.uk by 3:00pm on Friday 5th November, 2021. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Andy Squires 

CEO 
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